
 

GHS 

“HOME OF THE STEERS & LADY BLUES” 

 

 
TO:  Mr. Sonny Cruse & GISD School Board 

 

FROM: Joe Gordy 

 

SUBJECT: TSA Winners 

 

DATE: 4/18/16 

 

I am excited to let you know that Graham High School TSA competed in last week’s 57
th

 

Texas TSA Competition and Leadership Conference.  Two students are eligible to 

represents Texas at the 2016 National TSA Conference to be held in Nashville, 

Tennessee, June 28, 2016 through July 2, 2016.  Jeb Curry and Shayne Lopez both 

advanced in Flight Endurance.  

 

Attached you will find a summary of the estimated cost of the trip.  I am requesting 

permission and financial support for these two students and Michelle Lowrey to attend 

this conference.  

 

It is an honor for Graham High School to be represented at this conference. Please let me 

know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Joe Gordy 

Principal, Graham High School 
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